Summer Newsletter

THE YEAR TEAM:

Class 13: Mrs Glynn and Mrs Rimmer

Class 14: Miss Ward and Mr McGauran

Over the course of the Summer Term, our key
text will be ‘Little Women’. The children will

need to show independent and accurate use of

all KS2 punctuation and be able to use speech
to enhance the mood of their writing. They
will continue to ensure that they spell all spell-
ings correctly.

They will continue to interrogate challenging
texts through our reciprocal reading sessions.

Science

The children will be learning
about Living things, the human
body and the circulatory sys-

tem and changes during puber-
ty and reproduction.
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Computing

This term, we will be looking at
‘My Online Life’. This unit takes
place over the course of the
term and covers digital literacy
and online safety.



In RE we will be exploring ‘ritual’

examining how Muslims incorporate

ritual into Ramadan and Eid-ul-Fitr
followed by the ‘River of Life’ unit,
where we will be looking at this
concept in relation to humanist be-
lief.

Geography &
History

The children will be studying North America. They
will gain a better understanding of the different
environments present within the USA: the key
physical features, where populations are distribut-
ed and some of the interactions between the hu-
man and physical environments, focusing on food,
farming and water.

In history, we will be learning about the Ancient
Maya Civilisation—what made them so powerful
and what caused their downfall.

Music

Our main focus in music will be
Music from Around the World
and learning and performing
the songs for our production.

“i@ Art & D.T.

Linking to our Geography unit, the children
will be developing their weaving skills to cre-
ate a small landscape tapestry. We will also
being studying the artist, Kate Watkins to in-
spire our Mayan pattern printing.

In D.T, we will be thinking about structures
and supports to build our own bridges. We will
also be cooking foods from around the world.
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Key Information

SATs week begins 13th May 2024.

Monday 13th—Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar

Tuesday 14th—Reading

Wednesday 15th—Maths Paper 1 Arithmetic & Paper 2 Reasoning
Thursday 16th—Maths Paper 3 Reasoning

Homework will continue to be set on Google Classroom each Friday.
As soon as we have information regarding our end-of-year production, we will let you know.

We look forward to an exciting last term of Primary School during which the children will take part in many exciting
activities.
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